
Stilley House residents and families,

Welcome to March, it’s hard to believe it is already the third
month of this new year. I don’t know about you, but I am ready
for Spring! Those very few nice days in the 60’s this last month
really were a wonderful treat. Our front porch was full, the
residents sure enjoyed the warmer weather and sunshine.
Hopefully just more of that to come this month. February
brought lots of wonderful things. We celebrated Valentine’s
Day, the Super Bowl, and had so much fun and ate a lot of
really good food. Paula was able to offer Lunch Bunch for the
residents who want to go out of the community for a meal.
That is always a fun time. We have some really, fun things
planned for March to keep our residents entertained and
interactive and we are already planning for things we can do
when the weather improves and warms up. Before we know it,
we will be planning for Easter. Always a fun time at Stilley
House for sure.  
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       Stephanie S.   2 years
             Kenzie P.   2 years
           Jennifer B.  4 years
           Teresa M.  12 years

March
2025

971 Birch St, Benton, Kentucky, 42025

Resident Birthdays

Employee Birthdays

Stilley Anniversaries

    Sue J.    March 10
Emma P.   March 15
Shirley C.   March 17
 Hugh E.   March 18
Nelda D.    March 22
     Judy T.  March 25
Barbara A. March 26
   Effie A.   March 27
    Sue W.  March 29
Darrell M.  March 29

    Mallory L.  March 1
     Aaliyah P.  March 20



Families: Our bus will not be available for taking residents to doctor appointments or
activities during an upcoming week in March - it is getting a makeover! We will let
you know exact dates when it is scheduled.  ~Paula

Tuesday, Mar. 4th- Mardi Gras lunch, Noon/wear purple, gold and green!                               
Tuesday, Mar. 4th - Reggie LaFaye on the sax, 2:10 p.m.
Thursday, Mar. 6th - Shopping Trip to Walmart, 2:30 p.m.
Monday, Mar. 10th - National Wig Day: wear a wig today!
Tuesday, Mar. 11th - Shopping Trip: New To You, 10:30 a.m.
Thursday, Mar. 13th - Richard Cox sings classic country, 1:30 p.m.
Friday, Mar. 14th - Stilley House Quilt Show, time TBA
Monday, Mar. 17th - St. Patrick’s Day: wear Green!
Monday, Mar. 17th- Hymn Sing, 2:00 p.m.
Thursday, Mar. 20th - Spring begins: wear pastel colors!
Monday, Mar. 24th - Bookmobile out front, 1:00 p.m.
Tuesday, Mar. 25th - Funky Monkey Pottery, 10:30 a.m.
Tuesday, Mar. 25th - Lunch Bunch, 11:15 a.m.
Thursday, Mar. 27th - Opening Day of Baseball: wear your favorite team!
Monday, Mar. 31st - National Color Day: wear your favorite color!

Continued from Jennifer

Activities this month in A.L.

I have something exciting to announce. Stilley House has a new Director of Culinary
Services, Nicola McClure.  We are excited to see what she will bring to our culinary
program. In addition to Nicola, February also brought several new residents into our
Stilley House family, and we are so pleased. We hope that they all have felt welcomed
and are happy to be a part of Stilley House. 
     Don’t forget about our Arcadia Way Ambassador program. If you want to nominate a
staff member, please see Teresa at the front desk. I want to congratulate our 2024 4th
quarter ambassadors, Teresa McMullin and Jessica Clemons. And our 2024 Stilley House
Ambassador, Robyn Powers. These ladies make me so proud, they are simply the BEST! 
     As a reminder, please be mindful of any sickness or symptoms you are experiencing
and delay visiting until they pass. If a resident is feeling ill, please tell our staff and we
will bring meals to your room until you are feeling better. Stilley House has not had any
major outbreaks of sickness this winter and we hope to keep it that way.  We have been
fortunate and hope we can continue to escape the germs and sickness for our residents
and staff.  Please do not hesitate to reach out if you are sick and need us to do anything
for your loved one or pick anything up for them while you are not feeling well. 
   As always, thank you for all you do and for sharing your wonderful family members
with us. It is a pleasure for me to spend my days with them! 
 Warm regards,  
 Jennifer Brown, Executive Director



Announcing our Fourth Quarter Arcadia Ambassadors! 

2024 Stilley House Arcadia Ambassador

Stilley House Annual Quilt Show

We are pround to announce our 2024 Fourth Quarter
Arcadia Ambassadors: Jessica Clemons and Teresa McMullin.

Robyn Powers, our 2024 Stilley House Arcadia
Ambassador, has been serving at Stilley House since 2020.
She is often the first introduction for those with inquiry
questions about our community or touring our facility.
In her nomination, it was written, “Robyn is committed to
enhancing the lives of those we serve and exemplifies the
qualities and values of the Arcadia Way. She is truly
outstanding, and we thank her for her dedication to
serving our mission.”  Congratulations, Robyn!! 

If you would like to display a quilt in our Stilley House Quilt
Show, please let Paula know. We want to make sure we have
enough room to showcase all the beautiful pieces. Our Quilt
Show will be Friday, March 14; time to be announced. 

Teresa McMullin

Jessica Clemons

Jessica, a 4+ year staff member, serves in our
Housekeeping Department. Here is part of her
nomination: “Jessica truly loves the residents like family.
She is so versatile, she can support resident care, she
works in housekeeping, as well as in our culinary
department. Jessica is generous with hugs and a kind
word, making the residents know they are special on a
daily basis.” 

Celebrating 12 years this month at Stilley House, Teresa
“is the face of the Stilley House. She greets everyone
with a smile, and often a hug. She has a positive attitude
and goes out of her way to be helpful. Teresa has an
admirable work ethic, is respectful and honest, and is a
great example of an Ambassador.” Teresa began at the
House as an R.A., and the residents love to hear her
sing!

Robyn Powers



Teresa McMullin
Concierge
concierge@aradiastilley.com

Robyn Powers
Director of Community Relations
rpowers@arcadiastilley.com

Jennifer Brown
Executive Director
jbrown@arcadiastilley.com

Ray Eaton
Director of Maintenance

Michelle Case
Business Office Director
mcase@arcadiastilley.com

Shelly Clampet
Director of Resident Care 
& Wellness
sclampet@arcadiastilley.com

Nicola McClure
Director of Culinary Services
dietary@arcadiastilley.com

Paula Robinson
Director of Life Engagement
activities@arcadiastilley.com

Barbara Morgan
Open Arms Director
memorycare@arcadiastilley.com

Your Team

Like us on Facebook!
You can see photos from our

activities,  announcements and
much more!

Download the Spectrio Share app to keep
updated on all the latest news! You can see
photos, videos, menus, and
announcements from us! 

News to Use
Help us recognize GREAT staff members!

Nominate an Arcadia Ambassador. See our
Concierge for more information!


